Meeting with the delegation of Afghanistan

As reported on the official website of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Uzbekistan, on September 25-26, 2017, meeting with the delegation of the Islamic Republic of Afghanistan was held at the Ministry. The delegation, led by the head of department for external relations and regional cooperation of the Office of National Security Council Mohammad Kosim Ludin, arrived in our country on a working visit.

The delegation includes representatives of the Office of the Special Representative of the President of Afghanistan on cooperation with the CIS countries, ministries of Trade and Industry, Justice, Foreign Affairs, Independent Bureau of Civil Aviation.

At the meeting, the sides discussed the working issues related to practical implementation of the agreements reached during Uzbekistan – Afghanistan high-level contacts.

Views were exchanged on the drafts of intergovernmental agreements that are currently under consideration.

The Ambassador of Afghanistan Syed Shahabuddin Timuri took part at the meeting.

2017-09-29 15:44:40